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CCIEA Japanese Language Class 

New Rules on Study Terms 

 

Currently, the number of applicants for CCIEA Japanese Language Class is increasing. 

Due to COVID-19, however, we can only accept a limited number of applicants. The CCIEA 

Class is for beginners. Since we would like to provide as many beginners as possible with 

an opportunity, we have created some new rules that will go into effect from October 2022. 

 

 New Rules  

① Each enrollment is good for one study term, meaning 6 months. 

② Study terms begin in April, July, October, and January every year. 

③ If the number of applications exceeds our capacity, participants will be chosen by 

lottery. 

④ The maximum duration of study in CCIEA Class is 4 terms. 

⑤ If you have already studied in CCIEA Class for 4 terms or more, you can only attend 

until the end of September 2022.  

 

★ Whether you are eligible to apply for the class or not depends on how many terms you 

have studied so far. CCIEA will notify you of the number of past study terms which you 

have enrolled in. 

 

A) If you have studied for less than 4 terms in CCIEA Class 

→ You can apply for the new term starting in October.  

Application is needed no later than August 27. 

 

B) If you have studied for 4 terms or more in CCIEA Class 

→ You cannot apply for CCIEA Class anymore. 

 

Besides CCIEA Class, there are also other Japanese classes. For further information, 

please consult CCIEA.  

 

＜Inquiries＞ 

Chuo Cultural and International Exchange Association 

(CCIEA) 

Tel: 03-3297-0251 Fax: 03-3297-0253 

Email: bunkoku@chuo-ci.jp 


